

FINAL EXAM

Name:
Course: 5th Intensive

Term: 1/2022

Oral Test:
Written Test:

1.- NARRATIVE- PAST SIMPLE, PRESENT PERFECT OR PAST SIMPLE. Put the verbs in brackets into the correct tense.

"INCIDENT ON A PLANE"

This **1(happen)** about five years ago. I **2(come)** back home from Turkey where I **3(be)** on holiday with some friends who had rented a bungalow in the mountains not so far from Ankara, the capital. Anyway, we **4(sit)** in the plane and had just taken off when there **5(be)** a loud bang from the right hand side of the plane and I could see a lot of smoke coming from one of the engines. Of course, everyone **6(start)** looking around but the plane **7(carry)** on flying normally. And then a few minutes later the pilot **8(come)** on to the PA and **9(say)** there was a problem with one of the engines and we'd have to return to the airport. I **10(feel)** pretty nervous, I can tell you, but I **11(try)** to concentrate on my book, and about ten minutes later we **12(land)** without any problems. We **13(have)** to wait for about an hour and then we **14(get)** back on the plane. Actually, it was a different plane and I was pretty relieved that it was.

2.- PAST SIMPLE OR PAST CONTINUOUS. WRITE THE CORRECT FORM OF THE VERBS IN BRACKETS.

- a) I remember I **(EAT)** too many pizzas my mum had to take me to hospital.
- b) George **(HAVE)** a shower when someone suddenly **(KNOCK)** at the door.
- c) Jimmy and I **(RUN)** from the house to the taxi because it **(RAIN)** heavily
- d) Two men **(ARGUE)** outside so I went to see what it was.
- e) At midnight I **(SLEEP)** , but Mary **(LISTEN)** to music all night long.
- f) Daniel **(CALL)** you yesterday afternoon, but you weren't around
- g) Penny **(RUN)** to catch the bus when she **(STEP)**, and **(FALL)** down
- h) We **(EAT)** breakfast when the message **(COME)**
- i) I **(DREAM)** about my favourite dish when the alarm clock **(GO)** off
- j) While I **(PRACTICE)** for tomorrow's game , a neighbour **(COME)** to visit me.

3.- PUT THE VERB INTO THE MORE SUITABLE FORM, PRESENT PERFECT SIMPLE OR PAST SIMPLE.

- 1) I don't know where Lisa is. you(see) her recently?
- 2) When I (get) home last night, I (be) very tired and I (go) straight to bed.
- 3) A: you..... (finish) painting the bedroom?
B: Not yet. I'll finish it tomorrow.
- 4) George (not / be) very well this week. But he(take) some medicine to feel better.
- 5) Mr Clark (work) in a bank for 15 years. Then he gave it up.
- 6) Molly lives in Dublin. She (live) there all her life.
- 7) A: you.....(go) to the cinema last night?

B: Yes, but it (be) a mistake. The film(be) awful.

8) My grandfather (die) before I was born. I (never / meet) him.

9) I don't know Carol's husband. I (never / meet) him.

4.- PRESENT AND PAST. PUT THE VERBS IN BRACKETS IN THE CORRECT VERB FORM ACTIVE OR PASSIVE. BE CAREFUL WITH THE VERB TENSE.

THE HISTORY OF HAMBURGER

The best known product over the world... Hamburger!. It (taste) anywhere at any time by everyone nowadays but what we really don't know is its origin.

The first hamburgers (make) and sold in Connecticut in 1895 by an American chef called Louis Lassen. Louis (call) them hamburgers because he (give) the recipe by sailors from Hamburg in Germany.

Hamburgers (become) favourite in America in the early part of the twentieth century. Their popularity (grow) even more after the Second World War, when they (buy) in large quantities by teenagers who (prefer) fast food to family meals. In 1948 two brothers, Dick and Mac McDonald..... (open) a drive-in hamburger restaurant in San Bernardino California. Since then over 25,000 McDonald's restaurants (open) worldwide and consumers (increase) surprisingly faster by then. Now 35 million McDonald's hamburgers (eat) every day in 115 countries from India to the Arctic Circle.

5.- IDENTIFY THE CORRECT VERB FORM: GERUNDS OR INFINITIVE. CHOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION.

a) I don't much enjoy (go) _____ to horror movies.

b) Simon hopes (pass) _____ his final test because he studied a lot.

c) I'd like (see) _____ the Eiffel Tower in Paris.

d) My sister is crazy about (take) _____ care of babies. She really love them.

e) Would you prefer (not be) _____ here? Why not?

f) Hey guys! How about (go) _____ out tonight?

g) Are you really keen on (dance) _____ like that?

6.- LISTENING. LISTEN TO THE ARTICLE:" DIAMONDS ARE FOREVER" AND CHOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION.

1) A diamond was sold in Geneva for:

2) Most of the Diamonds are used:

3) The biggest diamond ever was found in:

4) The Cullinan Diamond was bought by:

5) The jeweller Peter Fabergé made: